
EARLY VOTING AND ABSENTEE NOTICE – Special Election 

 

For the Ocilla Mayoral Special Election to be held on Tuesday 19th 

September, 2023: 

 

Early Voting Days/Hours:   Elections Office – 225 E 4th St, Ocilla, GA 

31774 

 

Mon – Sat     28 August – 2 September  8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Mon – Sat             4 – 9 September    8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Mon – Fri        11 – 15 September   8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 

A drop box has been provided in the elections office lobby to return 

mail ballots in person during early voting dates and hours; you can also 

drop them off with the deputy registrar in our lobby or return them in 

the mail. Absentee by Mail Ballot Applications will be accepted by mail 

and in person through our office until 5 p.m., online at 

https://securemyabsenteeballot.sos.ga.gov and through the email below 

until 11:59p.m. Friday September 8th, 2023. 

 

Issued Absentee by Mail Ballots must be returned to our office by 7 

p.m. on Tuesday September 19th, 2023 in order to be counted. 

 

On the LAST DAY TO VOTE, Tuesday September 19th, 2023, you may 

vote in our office at the address listed above from 7 a.m. until 7 p.m. 
 

Sample ballots are available in our office as well as at 

https://mvp.sos.ga.gov 

 

If you have any questions, call, email or fax the elections office at 229-

468-0081 (Ph), 229-468-0089 (fax), e-mail ethan.compton@irwincounty-

ga.gov  

 

Ethan Compton 

Election Supervisor 

Irwin County 
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